
 

 

NEWSLETTER LUGLIO 2022 

 

Dear CECIP members, 

Together with our International Partners from China and Japan we prepared the seventh 
edition of the Global Weighing Industry Newsletter. The global newsletter aims at informing 
members about the developments in the different regions. This edition includes articles on 
the following topics: 

• Save the date: International Conference of Weighing - 24-26 April 2023 - Hamburg 
• Call for abstracts for the ICW 
• Publication of the Automatic Weighing Instrument Manual in Japan 
• InterWeighing - 16-18 September 2022 
• Sponsor opportunities at the ICW 
• Weighing Instrument Import and Export data from China 
• Updates on accessing the UK market after Brexit 

It is only available as pdf document and only in English. You can find the full newsletter here. 

Kind regards, 

Tim Hamers 

CECIP Secretary General 

 

https://cecip.eu/newsletterlinks/65297ce2680412fab335d77a8d58c697
https://cecip.eu/newsletterlinks/b9c278920f8c5a6145bf4543ff27fb75

